
Public Information Meeting  ◆  December 18th, 2018

SR 70 from Lorraine Road to CR 675
Manatee County, Florida 

Public Information Meeting  ◆  December 18th, 2018

Drop the comment form in the comment box 
at this meeting

OR

Send comments by mail, phone or email to:
David C. Turley, P.E.  (Project Manager)

Florida Department of Transportation
801 North Broadway Avenue

Bartow, FL 33830-3809
(863) 519-2255

David.Turley@dot.state.fl.us

OR

Visit the project website at:
swflroads.com/sr70/lorrainerdtocr675/email_updates.html

Please provide your comments by January 4, 2019

 

 

SR 70 PROJECT DEVELOPMENT & ENVIRONMENT STUDY
From Lorraine Road to CR 675 (Waterbury Road)
MANATEE county FPIDs: 414506-2-22-01 & 414506-2-32-01

COMMENT FORM
We encourage your comments regarding this project

Contact Information (please print):

Your comments are important! Please use the space below to share your input about this project. 
Complete and turn in the form at the close of the meeting, or mail the form (return address on 
back). You may also email or call in your comments to David Turley at david.turley@dot.state.fl.us or 
(863) 519-2255. Please submit all comments by Friday, January 4, 2019. All comments are part of the 
project record and are available for viewing by the public and media.

If you did not receive notice of this Public Meeting, but would like to be included on the 
mailing list for this project, please check.

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status.  Persons who require special 
accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Cynthia Sykes, 
District One Title VI Coordinator, at (863) 519-2287 or email at cynthia.sykes@dot.state.fl.us at least seven (7) days prior to a meeting.

The environmental review, consultation, and other actions required by applicable federal environmental laws for this project are being, or have been, 
carried out by the Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) pursuant to 23 U.S.C. §327 and a Memorandum of Understanding dated December 
14, 2016 and executed by the Federal Highway Administration and FDOT.

Comments:

Name:

Address:

City:

Email:

State: Zip:


